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This submission is to encourage you to leave the basis of marriage between man and woman as it 
is.This has been in place ever since we have existed and crosses all religions,ethnic groups.It 
provides the basis for stable communities and has proven the test of time.. 
 
The State Government has no authority to waste time and money in this type of review as they cannot 
legislate in this area so should spend time and money tackling the areas they have responsibility for 
and can make a positive change in the community. 


